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Community Visioning Meeting 
 
 

The Orange County Library System Board of Trustees will be in attendance at the Community 
Visioning Meeting on July 23, 2002 from approximately 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the Great Room at the 
office of GrayHarris Law Firm; 301 East Pine Street; Suite 1400; Orlando, Florida 32801. 

101 East Central Boulevard 
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Mary Anne Hodel, 
Library Director, Chief Executive Officer 

 


